
Hello, 

 

My name is Amber Myers, I am a mother to a little girl with another little on the way. SB 649 is 

extremely important to me because informed consent on vaccines is imperative, as an immune 

compromised mother, many inserts say children of immune compromised parents should not receive 

certain vaccines, this is information I had to find out researching the CDV website on my own and 

speaking to various doctors, this information needs to be given at the time of the doctor's appointment 

and further discussed with each individual child. 

 

Thank you, 

Amber Myers 

 


